While providing ethnic and racial information is voluntary, we hope you will do so. The information that you and other applicants provide is vitally important to the College, as we use it to assess how well we are meeting our commitment to equal access to our institution. This information is used for statistical purposes only and will not be considered in admissions decisions.
